
  
 
 
QUESTION NO 18 By Councillor McLellan for answer by 

the Convener of the Education, 
Children and Families Committee at a 
meeting of the Council on 20 
September 2018  

   

Question (1) How many school let applications have been lost or turned 

down in the year to date because of a shortage of janitorial 

cover? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) What progress is being made with a recruitment programme 

by Facilities Management to recruit new janitorial staff? 

Answer (2)  

Question (3) What guarantees can be given to applicants for school lets 

that their applications will be dealt with timeously, even if it is 

a rejection, so the services they provide are not disrupted? 

Answer (3)  
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